
Feedback on Proposed Local Government 

Budget Allocation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Local Government Official's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

 

Dear [Local Government Official's Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback on the proposed budget allocation for the upcoming fiscal year. 

After reviewing the details outlined in the budget proposal, I would like to address several key 

areas. 

1. Allocation for Community Services 

I believe that increasing funding for community services is essential, particularly in [specific 

program or service]. This area has seen significant demand, and additional resources could 

greatly benefit our residents. 

2. Infrastructure Improvements 

The proposed budget allocates funds for infrastructure projects, which is commendable. 

However, I suggest prioritizing [specific projects] to enhance our community's accessibility and 

safety. 

3. Environmental Initiatives 

Investing in environmental initiatives is crucial for sustainable growth. I recommend allocating 

more resources towards [specific initiative] to foster a greener community. 



I appreciate the effort put into creating this budget proposal and believe that with careful 

adjustments, it can significantly improve our community's wellbeing. Thank you for considering 

my feedback. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


